
To foster positive race relations, the relationship between Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and the 
broader community must be grounded in truth. Whether you’re engaging in challenging conversations or unlearning 

and relearning what you know, this journey requires all of us to walk together with courage.

Learn more at  
reconciliation.org.au
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